
 
 

All Souls’ PTA Cinema Night! 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Our next Cinema Night will take place on Friday 10th June.  

 

The film being shown is ‘The Good Dinosaur’.  This film is rated as PG by The British Board of 

Film Classification. http://www.bbfc.co.uk/releases/good-dinosaur-2015  for mild peril, action 

and thematic elements. 

 

Cinema Night is open to children in Years 2-6 and they may bring a cushion along with them for 

comfort.  Children can stay on straight from school and will need to be collected at 5.15pm.  

Please collect your child from the school hall. 

 

Tickets cost £2.00 which includes crisps, sweets and a drink. Please note that children are not 

permitted to bring in their own sweets and drinks as this inevitably leads to problems! 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the school office in a named envelope, along 

with payment, by Thursday 9th June, so that we know how many children to cater for. 

 

Many thanks for your support 

 

All Souls’ PTA 

 

 
 

I would like to purchase ………………… Ticket(s), at £2.00 each for Cinema Night. 

 

I enclose £…………… 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………  Year…………………… 

 

Child’s name…………………………………………………………………  Year…………………… 

 

Emergency contact number…………………………………………………… 

 

I am aware that the film ‘The Good Dinosaur’ is rated PG. 

 

Parent / Carer Signature ……………………………………………………… 

http://www.bbfc.co.uk/releases/good-dinosaur-2015

